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             Family Activity  

On Thursday, 100 children and parents 

enjoyed Forest School activities (making 

wands…I was turned into a frog many 

times!), cycling, planting seeds and  

litter picking. 2 children litter picked  

on Darlington Road…thank you.  

The families enjoyed the Stokes Wood  

hot dogs of course after the activities.  

Thank you to all the staff who stayed  

after school to support the event.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

Leicester City Football Club in the Community Trust 

worked with our Year 3 children on National Fitness 

Day. I think by the expressions on their faces we 

can assume the children enjoyed it! There were 6 

coaches who worked in a carousel with all 60 

children on different activities. It was great fun 

and great for fitness.  
 

 

              Dates for your diary 
Tues 24th Sept: Olympic Athlete Day  

(Please sponsor your child) 

Mon 14th Oct: Parents’ evening 3.30-

6.00pm 

Tues 15th Oct: School Photos 

Tues 15th Oct : Guinness Book of 

Records Handwashing day! 

Wed 16th Oct: Parents’ evening 3.30-

7.30pm 

Fri 18th Oct: Harvest Assemblies and 

Wear Red: Show Racism the Red Card 

Day. 

Mon 21st Oct to Fri 25th Oct. Half 

term holiday. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 
               

 

 

Year 4 children took part in a Welcome 

activity event at Goals on Friday. They all 

had an active and enjoyable time  

Photos will be in the newsletter next week.  
 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Ava Nitin 

Miss Carter/Mrs Nicolle: Aarankamal Singh 

Mrs Hardyman: Valentina Orchard 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Siya Prince 

Mrs Harrison: Lillie Freakley 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Farah: Edie-Rose Driver 

Miss Neale: Anna Sediq 

Mrs Bevans: Chimdubem Nwaogu 

Mrs McCulloch: Lyla-Mae Hurst 

Mr Sorby: Archie Freeman 

Miss Master: Liliana Zwierz 

Mrs Edwards: Ameya Akhil 

Miss Stone: Lucy Lou Waller 

Mr Lloyd:  Yumi Jamieson 

Mr Smith: Kleo Mooney 

Mr Bradshaw: Annabel Vladulescu 

Superstars Miss Pollock: Radhe Patel  

PE awards: Kairo Fowkes-Munroe, Renn Miles, Sienna 

South, Brooklyn-Harrison Mawson, Lyla-Mae Hurst, 

Ollie-James Harrison, Giovanni Igiebor 

6Rs Reflective Ross’ this week are: 

Mrs Park: Isla-Jean Curd 

Miss Carter/ Mrs Nicolle: Emelin Elsa Joseph 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Trent Hibbert 

Mrs Harrison: Kohen White 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Farah: Elias Jagger 

Miss Neale: Lara Tucker 

Mrs Bevans: Marilyn Crane 

Miss McCulloch: Goutham Vinay 

Mr Sorby: Kelly Sousa 

Miss Master: Harvey Gibbs-Hunt 

Mrs Edwards: Roman Saley Potter 

Miss Stone: Ava Evans 

Mr Lloyd: Aayan Dhaliwal 

Mr Smith: Eden Moyo 

Mr Bradshaw: Lilly-Rose Scrivener Coleman 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Juva Shinto 

Miss Carter/Mrs Nicolle: James Ha 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Iman Adeybayo 

Mrs Harrison: Avraj Singh 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Farah: Mahdi Jafari 

Miss Neale: Shakiah Harris 

Mrs Bevans: Shanelka Godlova 

Mrs Mc Culloch: Ada NZE 

Mr Sorby: Jaxon Hall 

Miss Master: Szymon Iglewski 

Mrs Edwards: Morgan Harley 

Miss Stone: Adam Ramzan 

Mr Lloyd: Thomas Pottinger 

Mr Smith: Advik Das 

Mr. Bradshaw: Casey Mbakop 

Special Guests: Essie-Rae Burrell, Gabriella 

Madzivire 

Best sitters: Thiago Barker, Nethan Paul Sudin 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Mrs Harrison’s and Mr Lloyd’s classes 

ECO award: Mr Bradshaw’s class 

 

 Save energy at home and look after our world. 

 

Dean West visited our school today and delivered 

an assembly to our KS2 children.  

 

It was very informative as to why we should: 

 

Switch off lights when we are not in the room. 

 

Unplug devices… don’t leave them on standby. 

 

Close doors when you have the heating on. 

 

Don’t leave fridge doors open.  

 

Dean was very impressed with the children’s 

knowledge and ideas about saving energy. 

 

He was also very impressed with our children’s 

respectful behaviour in assembly. 

 

Well done everyone.  

 

 
Sponsored event for everyone Tuesday 23rd Sept 

Year 3: Malek, Jenny, 

Rithvik, Karson 

Year 4: Daryl, Szymon 

Year 5: Kirils, Elwin 

Year 6: Jayden, Abdulrahi 
 


